
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

‘BROADCAST’ 
The 

Newsletter 3:    20th September 2019 
Celebrations 

Well done to the 45 
children who have now 

signed up to take part in 
Young Voices 2020. We 

have 84 parents booked in 
the audience too. Guest 
artists this year include 
Tony Hadley (Spandau 

Ballet) and Ruti (Winner of 
The Voice). 

We look forward to 
another momentous 

occasion. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 Dear Parents- Thank you so much for your patience whilst the 

building work continues. We are starting to see it take shape. Soon 

we will be able to use the new facilities which we know will be a great 

improvement for everyone. 

 

 

FRIENDS 

Thank you to everyone that came to support FRIENDS at the 

AGM. We are delighted by the enthusiasm we have had from 

the new Reception parents. The FRIENDS have already raised 

a fabulous £500 for the school from their innovative idea of 

filling a Smartie tube with 20p over the summer. Thank you to 

everyone that participated. The winning class was Year 4. They 

raised the most money. We invite them to wear their own 

clothes to school as a treat on Wednesday 16th October. 

Moving forward, these are the events organised for the rest 

of this term: 

Friday 11th October-Christmas Card Making Workshop 

Friday 18th October- Disco- KS1 5pm-6pm 

                                   KS2 6.15pm-7.30pm 

Friday 29th November-Film Night 3pm-4.30pm 

Please support the FRIENDS in every way you can. Support the 

events or off to help. Both would be most appreciated. 

 

 A brilliant start to PAWS. The quality of the work this year is outstanding. The upcycling out of 

recycled plastic has been especially popular with some real talent and creativity shown. Jackson, in Year 

1, has filmed putting his upcycled bird house in a tree on See Saw. Rosie, in Year 3, has made coasters 

for the staff room. Riley, in Year 3, has made a pencil pot holder and Maisie, in Year 4, has made a 

beauty box—complete with mirror. Such imagination! 

 

Rugby Club: Many of our 

children will know 

Bernard O’Connor-father 

of Isabella and Louis. 

Rugby training has started on 

Sundays at the Mill Lane 

club open to all Castle Hill 

pupils from reception through 

to year six, starting at 

10am.The first session to all 

new players is free. 



 

 

Contact us:admin@castlehill.sch.gloucs.uk 

 

Forthcoming dates for your diary 

Key Dates - Autumn Term-2019 

more details will be available nearer the time of each individual 

event 

Monday 23rd September- Small Group Trip to Abbey Home Farm 

Wednesday 2nd October-9.15am- Year 1 parents invited to join the 

class to find out more about reading. Please come! 

Wednesday 9th October-9.15am-10.15am-Reception Parents Coffee 

Friday 11th October-Christmas Card Workshop 

Tuesday 15th 4-7pm / Thursday 17th 3.20-6pm October-Parents’ Eve 

Wednesday 16th October- Harvest Festival- 9.15am 

Friday 18th October-Disco-KS1 5-6pm  KS2 6.15-7.30pm 

Monday 21st October am- Enterprise sale 

Friday 25th October-INSET 

Monday 28th October-Friday 1st November-Half Term 

Friday 8th November- Last day for shoebox items 

Wednesday 13th November-Individual photos 

Wednesday 20th November-Open afternoon for New Reception 2019 

Friday 29th November-Film Night 3-4.30pm 

Friday 13th December – PAWS in 

Friday 13th December-Reception Nativity/Christmas Fayre 

Tuesday 17th December-Christmas Dinner and Key Stage One party 

Wednesday 18th December-Key Stage Two party 

Thursday 19th December-Sing a long 1pm-2pm and Term ends at 2pm 

Thursday 19th December- Term finishes at 2pm 

Friday 20th December- INSET 

 

 


